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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we come to the end of another half term can I thank you for your support and patience with the challenges 

we have faced in spring 1 due to Covid outbreaks in some classes and staff shortages at times. We hope 

Covid will ease in spring 2 and we can have a fantastic half term. Any changes that we make in light of      

government guidance expected at the end of February we will obviously share with you as soon as we can.  

 

I have shared a number of holiday clubs and activities taking place across Stockport over half term in previous 

newsletters as well as this one so please look through past newsletters if you are looking for some sports or 

creative fun over half term.  

 

One final thought regarding before and end of school….Can I please ask that everyone takes real care when 

arriving on a morning or leaving on an afternoon. We have had a couple of near misses with children close to 

being hit by cars in the last week. If you are driving please follow the Highway Code and do not park on any 

single, double or zig-zag lines. If you are walking your child to or from school then please take extra care and 

hold little ones hands at every opportunity. Remember we have a crossing patrol so please use it if you can.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely half term and we will see you all on Monday 21st February. Gates open at 8.45am. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson  

Headteacher 

Moorfield Governing Body are looking for somebody who would like to 
become a co-opted governor with responsibility for supporting the provision 
of Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) within the school. 

The governing body at Moorfield is an enthusiastic and active group of  
people who are there to assist the staff in the strategic development of the 
school. Made up of people from all walks of life, with differing experiences, 
they work together and alongside the staff to help the school achieve its 
potential.  

If you would like to get involved and have an interest in SEND we would love 
to hear from you. You don't need to be an expert as there are free courses 
available that can help you and other governors who will support you. You 
might also know someone outside of school who has relevant skills and 
experience or a general interest in this area, in the co-opted role you don't 
have to have children at Moorfield. For more information or a chat please 
contact Liz Knott, Chair of Governors at  
gov.liz.knott@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk  

wc 31st January 2022 

Class of the Week:  3B 

Pupil of the Week: Bailey 3B 

Our athletics and girls football teams were in action 

this week and all the children represented the 

school superbly well.  

Our athletics team won the event at Bramall High 

School on Monday and now go through to the  

Greater Manchester Finals at Manchester’s Sport City   

Indoor Athletics Track on Friday 4th March.  

Our girls football team from both 6HT and 6M took 

part in the Stockport County 6-a-side competition at 

Stockport Sports Village on Thursday and both 

teams were unlucky not to get through to the     

semi-finals. Well doe to everyone who took part.  
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Great news…The UK’s best family magazine is now free to 
all parents & guardians- Enjoy! 

 

Please click on the link below: 
 
Family First - Winter 2021/22 by Seven Star Media - Issuu 

https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_9_digital100122

